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What have we been learning… 

Spring has sprung in Blackbirds room.  Our garden is starting to bloom, and our vegetables 

are doing really well. 

We have been enjoying spring activities and looking at changes around us, this includes ‘us’.   

We have been focusing on school readiness and are very proud of the progress the children 

are all making! 

Our new topic has been ‘space’.  We have already had a visit from some friendly Aliens, and 

we are learning about the size and order of the planets. 

If you have any ‘space’ looking resources or loose parts, we would LOVE them. 

Don’t Forget… 

As we hopefully move towards warmer 

weather, please ensure named water bottles 

come in each day, alongside our usual 

waterproofs and sun hat (hopefully we get 

to use it).  We do supply the suncream, 

however if you want to bring your own in, 

then please ensure this is labelled. 

Well done! 

We are delighted to say, Monkey Puzzle 

came first in the Tatsfield Horticultural 

Society Sculpture competition. 

Well done to all the Blackbirds for their hard 

work creating their masterpiece! 

What’s next… 

We are looking forward to celebrating the King’s Coronation and we will be having a tea 

party here at the nursery. 

Hopefully we will be playing in warmer weather over the coming weeks! 

Welcome 

We would like to welcome our new friends Elliot and Jaxon to the Blackbirds room.  We are 

all looking forward to having lots of fun with you.  

 


